
Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 

December 13, 2017 
 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Lauwers at 7:30 p.m. Supervisor Michael Lauwers, Clerk 
Sheila Mcdonald, Treasurer Marsha Libkie, and Trustee Monica Standel were present.  Trustee Bruce 
Downey was absent.   
 
A motion was made by Standel to approve the November 8th minutes as presented.  Unanimous vote.  
Motion carried. 
 
Paul Ciancioli was present to ask what the township’s intentions were regarding medical marijuana 
ordinances.  The Board will ask the planning commission to look into possible ordinance options. 
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by Libkie to sign the Tri Hospital EMS Agreement as 
presented.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Report:  Submitted 
 
Capac Youth Sports Committee:  The school is looking into spraying the soccer field area. 
 
Cemetery Board:  It was reported the sign at the Capac Cemetery was recently damaged. 
 
Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Standel and supported by Libkie to pay the December Bills as 
presented.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.  A motion was made by Standel and supported by 
Mcdonald for the following budget amendment:  Fire Department fund Payroll liabilities $942.04, New 
Equipment $1057.06 to be transferred from Repairs.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Fire Department Report:  Submitted. 
 
Planning Commission Report:  Minutes submitted 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  A motion was made by Standel and supported by McDonald to accept the treasurer’s 
report as submitted.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Zoning Enforcer’s Report:  Report Submitted.  Property on Sullivan Road will be given 30days to comply 
or a $300 citation will be issued. 
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by McDonald to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m. 
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Sheila McDonald 
Clerk 

 


